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State Corporation Commission
of Kansas

Law office of 

DARRELL E. MILLER 

Knnsns Highway Patrol 
Motor Carrier Safety Assistance Program 
700 SW Jackson, Suite 704 
Topeka KS 66603 

PO Box 344 
208 N Commercial 

Mankato, KS 66956 
(785) 378-3128 Phone 

(785) 378-3543 Fncsimile 
demillcr@nckcn.com 

April 21, 2016 

RE: Roadside Drlver/Vehicle Examination Report No. KSHP02550510 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I represent Beloit Feeders, fonnerly Solomon Valley Feeders, and Joe Ludwig, the 
manager of Beloit Feeders. This letter is written to challenge the fines imposed in the above 
referenced report. 

The VIN number referenced in the report is for a truck owned and driven on the day of 
the alleged violations belonged to Josh Long of Beloit, Kansas. It was not and is not a 
commercial vehicle. The vehicle was pulling a trailer belonging to Joe Ludwig, which is 
likewise not n commercial vehicle. The vehicle was hauling pipe to be used for form purposes 
and not for commercial purposes. As a result, it is submitted that the invoice requesting payment 
of $850 wac; wrongfully issued. Accordingly, I request on behalf of my clients that this 
challenge be granted and that the invoice be set aside. 

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation. 

Yours very truly, 

~;U 
Durrell E. Miller 

DEM: kmf 
cc: Joe Ludwig, Beloit Fec<lcrs 


